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“They lived in a kind of an ever-fluid 
communion. They came and went qui-
etly, and sometimes she could swear 
that she’d seen the same one of them 
in several places at once. <...> 
There was something about them that 
imbued the entire lot, as if they all 
were but facets of the same entity, 
their differences too subtle for her 
to grasp.” 

Polosophia Chronicles 

Chapter II : Quantum Oddity

Look 1 : Methuselah
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“<...> these garments were lavish 
and effortless, but within a certain 
structure, and, like their wearers, 
appeared to transcend the imposed du-
ality of form and function, shifting 
into one another, forming ever-chang-
ing, striking attires that at one an-
gle appeared to be a curly fern of a 
sleeve, at another – an embellishment 
of a coral reef, at yet another – a 
leaf curled into a flap of a skirt 
or a leg of a trouser. These pieces 
honoured the shapes of nature’s deep 
design, and appeared to her just as 
elegantly resolved.”

Polosophia Chronicles 

Chapter II : Quantum Oddity

Look 2 : Sirius
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“They came from the stars – or were 
somehow related to the stars, or eve 
were stars themselves – she could not 
quite understand the particulars, Fo-
malhaut’s account too complex for her 
to follow in full detail. <...> They 
generally landed in deep, dark for-
ests like the one she found herself 
in, for those were the centers of an-
cient wisdom, and usually connected 
to the core of the universe through 
pipelines, or wormholes, if you wish, 
but they did not like that word.”

Polosophia Chronicles 

Chapter II : Quantum Oddity

Look 3 : Fomalhaut
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